Wellbeing Day

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tomorrow (Thursday 5th September), we our holding our first Wellbeing Day of this academic year. This is the day when we focus on mental wellbeing as well as anti-bullying and Global Citizenship.  On this day, we would like all children to come to school wearing blue clothes.
This is to remind everyone of our NO BULLYING ethos, as blue is the universal ‘no bullying’ colour.
